
Silver Falls Kennel Club Meeting Minutes 
10/29/2020 

Zoom Meeting 
 

Chris Levy Lita Long Karen Houle Sally Lawson Liz Hughes 

Tom Levy Jan Quintens Lorene Jones Phil Fraelich Carol Infranca 

Michele Coburn Lee Schlenker Lyssa Jones   

 
Speaker: N. Rebecca A Turner talked about “Estate Planning for Dog Breeders”. 
If you would like to contact Rebecca:  email: Rebecca@fogcity.com; phone: 855-739-4248  
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:20 
Meeting Minutes: Minutes of the last meeting were approved. 
President report:  Jan Quintens accepted the position as secretary.  A Board member position is now 
needed.  Chris looked into voting for the bylaws on the internet.  Internet voting does not allow secret 
voting. 
Report of Secretary: Jan noted that she received from AKC two letters, approving the obedience and 
Rally shows. 
Treasurers Report: Treasurer report was given by Michele 
Committee reports: 

• AKC Show committee (Karen Houle):  Gary Dunlap accepted the position of COVID Czar and 
Safety Person.  The show committee needs to meet with the fairgrounds. Shows at this time are 
more like a “Show and Go”. Contestants were asked lightly and gently to more on.  
Communication and signs are essential for handlers at the show.  One judge needed to be 
replaced. Lita Long discussed her experience a recent conformation show. 

• Constitution and Bylaws (Tom Levy): no discussion. 

• Judge selection committee (Chris, Karen Sandy): Chris reported that all judges contacts have 
been completed except nonregular classes. 

• Membership (Karen Houle):  A second reading for Anna Miller’s application  

• Policies (Rhonda Silveira): Rhonda not in attendance. 

• Programs (Carol Infranca): Carol will check to see if Curt Curtis can speak in November.                                                                                                                                                      

• Social Media (Lorene Jones): Received a face book request for information on SFKC. 

• Webmaster (Chris Levy): Chris rearranged the site to show the March show first on the home 
page so in case we have to cancel, it will show up first. 

• Election of new Members.  Tom made a motion to accept Anna Miller's application for 
membership by unanimous consent. Seconded by Michele. Motion passed unanimously. 

• Unfinished Business: None 

• New Business: None 
 

Next meeting to be on November 18, 2020 
Meeting adjourned at 9:09PM 
 
Brags 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Jan Quintens  
SFKC Secretary 
 

mailto:Rebecca@fogcity.com

